Attachment 4d. Reminder Email

Dear [Salutation] [FirstName] [LastName],

A few weeks ago, you were invited to participate in a survey on challenges, needs and opportunities in environmental health.

Efforts of environmental health professionals like you are critical to protect public health and the environment, yet these efforts often go unnoticed until problems occur (e.g., foodborne outbreaks, vector borne diseases, contaminated water supplies, disasters).

Our goal is to understand and describe the environmental health profession, areas of practice, and identify workforce and practice needs.

To date, we have not received a completed survey from you. This survey is voluntary. However, you can help us very much by taking approximately 30 minutes to complete this survey. We realize that this is an important commitment of your time – to properly understand the environmental health workforce and its challenges and needs, it is very important that we hear from a wide range of individuals. Thus we very much hope that you can help us in this effort.

To access the UNCOVER EH survey, you can proceed to the link below:

[SurveyHyperlink]

Thank you very much for helping with this timely study of challenges, needs and opportunities for environmental health.